
BBB 2023 Breakup, marking 40 years since the first BBB event in 1983 

Sunday 22nd October, Stuart Henry Park next to the Allora Swimming Pool,

Starts: 9am -10:30 am

Prerequisite: All entering will complete 3 controls ‘the way we used to do orienteering’ then 
carry on to the Allora Breakup Sprint

Courses: Medium: 2.8km, Short: 2.3km

This is our last event for the year with presentations for the prestigious Golden Boulder 
Award. Then we would love you to stay for a sausage sizzle, swim, Ariona’s birthday and 
BBB’s 40th celebrations. 

First BBB meeting held: Stanthorpe Primary School  - 10th October 1983

First BBB Event: Quart Pot Creek - 5th November 1983.                                                              

Some of our first BBB members:


